8/12/2020
Update on Railroad transferring ethanol gas into trucks near Hwy. 377 and Hwy. 171

 Met virtually with Mr. Lee Deck, Houston, TXDOT RR, regarding the City’s concern around the danger that comes with the offloading of the ethanol gas into trucks near the city’s two major highways.
 Mr. Deck shared that this practice is done all over the country on the Railroad’s properties.
 
It is his office that enforces the regulations for the transportation within the Railroad. 
 
While the Railroads are considered private property, they are still regulated by TXDOT’s Transportation and Railroad regulations.
 
Mr. Lee did commit to having a staff member visit our site and ensure that the Railroad is following all regulations. He will also ask that the training procedures be reviewed as well as the unloading operations. 

He also asked that we bear with him as currently, he is understaffed so the visit may not happen until 30 to 60 days.
 

